
Lake Chelan Boat Company 

dba Lady of the Lake 

P.O. Box 186 

Chelan, WA.  98816 

 
October 31, 2013 

 

NOTICE of “temporary interruption of service from Field's Point Landing on 11/13/13 & 

11/15/13” 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The U.S. Forest Service has advised us that the they need to make immediate repairs on the 

Field's Point Dock to insure that the dock remains structurally stable and continues to provide 

safe access for the public. 

 

We will not be able to land at the dock on 11/13/13 and 11/15/13.  Ridership is historically very 

low on these dates.  We do apologize for any inconvenience but are very supportive of the dock 

being maintained in a safe condition. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jack Raines 
Jack Raines 

President 

 


